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Wildwood Clinic Announces Temporary Closure 
 
 
ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (October 26, 2012)—Halifax Regional announced today the 
temporary closure of its Wildwood Medical Clinic located at 2053 River Road in Henrico, NC.  
 
Due to a provider staffing shortage, the decision was made that it is in the best interest of 
patient care and continuity to close Wildwood Clinic until a new provider is recruited.  Roanoke 
Valley Health Services is offering appointments at both Roanoke Clinic (252) 537-9176 and 
Roanoke Valley Internal Medicine & Rheumatology (252) 535-1082. 
 
“We are deeply apologetic for any inconvenience caused by the closure of our Wildwood 
Clinic,” said Will Mahone, president, Halifax Regional.  “Meeting our patient needs in the 
community is very important to us; therefore, our staff is reaching out to current patients and 
working swiftly to assist them in scheduling appointments in our other clinics.”   
 
Patients with questions about rescheduling an existing appointment or making a new 
appointment at another clinic location are encouraged to contact (252) 537-9176.  

 
### 


